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Nyon September 16, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Participants,  

 

On behalf of the UEFA Foundation for Children, we would like to welcome all of you on this historical 

ground for a celebration of peace.  

 

We are disappointed that we could not physically be present with you today, but we are thinking of you 

as this project is very important to us.  

 

We ask you to consider the ground you walk on; what took place here over 100 years ago, and how 

football played a key role in this historical truce.  

 

Therefore, we gather here every year, to show the powerful impact that this project, and football, can 

have on both individuals and a community, to live together in harmony and unity.  

 

Good luck and have fun!  

 

 

 

 

 

Urs Kluser 

General Secretary 

 

 


